
Noncredit Regional Workshop

The North Orange County Community College District’s (NOCCCD) North Orange Continuing Education (NOCE)
Administrative Offices are located at 1830 W. Romneya Drive in Anaheim, California 92801. For more information, call
714.808.4645 or visit www.noce.edu. It is the policy of NOCCCD to provide an educational, employment, and business
environment in which no person shall be unlawfully subjected to discrimination or sexual harassment, nor unlawfully
denied full and equal access to the benefits of District programs or activities on the basis of ethnic group
identification, national origin, religion, age, gender, race, color, ancestry, sexual orientation, marital status or physical
or mental disability as defined and prohibited by state and federal statutes. The District is also committed to
maintaining campuses that are free of harassment, drugs and alcohol. To read the entire NOCCCD nondiscrimination
statement, see the policy in the General Information section in the back of the NOCE class schedule.

Wednesday, August 27, 2025                  
11:30 a.m. - 4 p.m.

Day of event complimentary parking provided by Woodland Community College.
We look forward to seeing you in building 900 for the workshop.


